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April 2024 
Welcome back!  We hope 
everyone had a happy 
Easter and wonderful 
Spring Break!  We cannot 
believe we only have a 
short time left before our 
school year comes to an 
end.  We have so many fun 
activities and events 
planned for April & May.  
Please pay close attention 
to the newsletters for 
important dates.   

We are excited for warm 
and sunny days ahead. 

2024-2025 
ENROLLMENT... 
The paperwork for the 
2024-2025 school year is 
due by mid-May. The 
medical form is not due until 
the beginning of the new 
school year.  If you have a 
current medical form on file, 
we will transfer it over to 
next school year. Medical 
forms expire yearly.   If you 
have questions or if you did 
not receive paperwork, 
please let us know. Please 
make sure you have 
turned in your blue, white 
or yellow registration card 
as well.   
 
  LAROSA’S BUDDY 
CARD FUNDRAISER….  
I have extended the 
fundraiser until the end of 

this week. All orders will be 
due on April 12th.  I just ran 
out of cards, but have them 
on order. As soon as I 
receive them, I will fill all 
orders and put them in your 
child’s bag.  All profits that 
we receive will be used for 
our air conditioning fund.  
Thanks in advance for your 
participation and all your 
support.  It has been a huge 
success and we are 
overwhelmed with all the 

sales        

 
MOM’S NIGHT……  

We will have Mom’s/VIP 
Night on Thursday April 
18th from 5:30-7:30 p.m. 
This night is set up like an 
open house. The theme will 
be “Olympics.” We will have 
special activities in each 
classroom and more fun 
events upstairs in 
Fellowship Hall. This 
special night is set aside for 
mom or dad, grandma, or 
another significant person in 
your child’s life. Please 
come and enjoy this 
exciting night. Remember, 
there will be no daytime 
school on Thursday, March 
18th and school will also be 
closed on Friday, March 
19th. More information will 
be sent in a separate letter.  
 
MOMS’ VENDOR NIGHT 
EXPO….. 
Please mark your calendars 
for Friday May 10th, for our 
Moms’ Night Out from 
7:00pm-10:00pm. We are 
excited to have this event 
again.  We have over 20 
amazing vendors (including 
Dry needling, tarot card 
readings, norwex, 
permanent jewelry, 
boutiques and many more) 
participating in this fun 
evening.  Tell all your family 
and friends to come for a 
carefree evening of 
shopping, snacks and 

beverages and some girl 
time.   Remember all 
proceeds go to our air 
conditioning fund. 
 
STAFF NEWS… 
We wanted to let you all 
know that sadly Ms. 
Jessica(3’s -3 day teacher) 
has decided not to return to 
Pilgrim next year.  She is a 
tremendous teacher and a 
big part of our team and 
family.  We will miss her 
more than words can 
describe.  We wish her all 
the best.  Please feel free to 
give her a hug or say good-
bye before the school year 
comes to an end.   
 
BEST OF THE WEST… 
We are honored to be up for 
Best of the West once 
again.  We appreciate all 
your votes so far, as voting 
ended on April 8th.   
We will have a table set up 
at Urban Artifacts this 
Thursday (11th) from 5:30-
7:30. Every vote we receive 
at the event counts for 2 
votes.  Complimentary 
tickets are available online 
though Cincinnati 
Magazine.   
IMPORTANT  
FYI…. 

• Please make sure your 
child goes to the 
bathroom before school. 

• We will put our last 
Scholastic order forms in 
bags soon.  It will be due 
by April 22nd.   

• The school newsletter, 
calendar and snack 
menu are always 
updated on our website.  

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Chrisy Greene & Preschool 
Staff 


